DAC-GT and CSGT Renewable Energy RFO 
Bidder Questions and Peninsula Clean Energy Responses

	Submitted Question
	Peninsula Clean Energy’s Response

	Please confirm that projects need not be in PCE service territory. We understand that qualifying projects must be located within PG&E territory in a DAC zone.

	Your understanding is correct.  Projects must be sited in a qualifying DAC in PG&E’s service territory, but not necessarily in Peninsula Clean Energy’s service territory.


	There is preference for sites located in Los Banos. Does the project have to be within the city limits of Los Banos, or may it be within the city’s unincorporated area?

	Our preference is for projects sited in or nearby the city of Los Banos. 


	
	





